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22/07/2022  11:27:242022/2022/P COMMNT Alexandra 

Reitman

As a local resident and a member of the Friends of Regents Park and Primrose Hill, I am fully supportive of 

this proposal.  It is a well considered scheme, the school and children will greatly benefit from the enlarged 

playground area and the much needed additional shading from the canopy.  The new doors into the 

playground from the classrooms will be great for natural ventilation and enable better circulation and access.  I 

also think the new planting and trees will be beneficial and appropriate to the setting of the park.  I commend 

the school for taking the initiative to address the structural issue of the retaining wall with a scheme that 

introduces additional benefits for the students and the local environment.
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